
From: Julie Hendrix
To: Rep.PhilBarnhart@state.or.us; Rep.CliffBentz@state.or.us; rep.barbarasmithwarner@state.or.us; Rep Buehler;

Rep Hernandez; Rep.MarkJohnson@state.or.us; Rep Marsh; Rep.RobNosse@state.or.us; Rep Smith G
Cc: LRO
Subject: Senate Bill 181A
Date: Saturday, May 06, 2017 6:08:50 PM

Please help defeat this bill for Grange Halls.  The burden will be difficult for Grange Halls to meet the requirements
each year and the outcome could make it impossible for them to pay back taxes.  Grange Halls do not have much
money and getting people to help out is difficult in many communities.  Making it more difficult by requiring filing
of forms every year just adds to the problems they face.  And if they are currently exempt, it seems like adding
paperwork tasks to them as well as the State for essentially no gain.

Thank you in advance.

Julie Hendrix
Alsea Hope Grange #269
27373 Alsea-Deadwood Hwy
Alsea OR. 97324
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